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CIRCULAR NO - BIS/019/2019 -20 31/10/2019

Dear Parents
Kindly be informed that on the occasion of “Haryana Day” the school will remain

closed on Friday November 1%, 2019# Stiiclens .

Also please be informed that winter uniform Blazers are available in school.

So kindly ensure that your ward comes in proper winter uniform from November 4™

2019.
Regards

%\\“\
Dr Saurabh Malhotra

Principal

Broadways International School
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